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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 3:36 PM
To: 'James Barnard'
Cc: Borgh, Bill:; Alan Buehler
Subject: RE: Site 5430, 1935 Washington Avenue, San Leandro - Request for Due Date Extension

Approved. 
 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 3:27 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Borgh, Bill:; Alan Buehler 
Subject: Site 5430, 1935 Washington Avenue, San Leandro - Request for Due Date Extension 
 
Hi Barbara! 
 
Good to have you back. 
 
Anyway, I would like to request a due date extension for the Monitoring Well Abandonment Report that is due 30 
September 2010. 
 
The reasons for this extension are access issues, irate station owner and driller availability. 
 
On august 30, 2010, Gregg Drilling and Delta field staff were denied access to the station property by the brother of the 
owner.  The brother stated that he was not notified about the work though a fax was sent to the station on Thursday, 26 
August 2010.   
 
Since then Bill Borgh, ConocoPhillips Site Manager, has been involved in trying to locate the owner of the station.  As of 
today, 13 September 2010, Bill has found out that the station owner is on vacation.  He is trying to contact this owner by 
telephone first and then by certified mail to advise him of the upcoming well abandonment work. 
 
The scheduling of Gregg Drilling was pushed to October 13-15, 2010, due to the owner. 
 
Therefore, I respectfully request the due date for the Monitoring Well Abandonment Report be reset to November 15, 
2010. 
 
Jim 
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